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To:
Subject:

M Plitt <mplitt@verizon.net>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 10:50 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Mr. Stawick,

Please do not change limits on forex leverage.

Small accounts and high leverage are the best entry point for beginning traders. The software platforms are free, the number
of brokers is many, and the business is in it’s infancy. Experience is the best teacher. Let people learn -- cheaply.

Anything that would slow growth should be avoided.

Best regards,
Michael R. Plitt


